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70th Street Sewer Upgrades Project 

70th Street Sewer Upgrades Project # SE859

The New York City Department of Design and 
Construction (NYCDDC) continues to manage 
construction project #SE859 - Replacement of Combined 
Sewers and Water Main in 70th Street.   
 

Scope of work includes:  
 Upgrade public utilities 
 Replacement of water mains 
 Installation of 96” combined sewer by            

Micro tunneling 
 Install Catch Basin   
 Curbs and Sidewalks 
 Install new roadway surface 

 

This $101 Million-dollar capital investment in Community 
Board #2 and #5, Queens, is anticipated to be completed 
by Summer 2023.  
 
Work Completed to Date: 

 Micro tunneling operation 
 Completed construction of Special Manholes No. 

1 through 8  
 Completed installation of Catch Basins 
 Completed Watermain and Sewer installation  
 Installation of curb, sidewalk and permanent 

asphalt placement on: 
 Calamus Ave 
 70th Street 
 54th Avenue 
 71st Street  
 Grand Avenue 
 Mazeau Street between Grand Avenue and 

Queen Expy Service Road 
 

Proposed Work Schedule/January 2023 – April 2023 
 Continue installation of 12’ x 8’ Box Sewer on 

69th Street under LIRR 
 Construction of new Chambers 1 & 2 

 
Special Needs 
Individuals with special needs who may be uniquely 
impacted by this project should contact the project’s 
Community Construction Liaison, as soon as possible, to 
make them aware of your situation. DDC will work with 
you to attempt to minimize the inconvenience as much as 
possible. 
 
Trash Collection 
Proper trash collection can be a challenge on a project as 
large as this but if everyone is considerate it can be 
managed with a modicum of disruption. Please pack your 
trash properly to avoid easy breakage and/or spill over. 
Put it in the designated areas as close to collection time 
as possible. If you use a private carter, ensure your trash 
collection occurs in a timely fashion. If you aren’t sure 
where to bring your trash, please call the CCL. 

 
Pavement Markings – Grand Avenue Restoration 
between 71st Street and Mazeau Street 
 
Community Impacts 
During construction hours, you can expect the following: 

 Increased levels of dust, noise, and heavy 
equipment. 

 Vehicular travel lane closures will be required, as 
well as detours. Warning signs will be posted in 
advance. 

 Parking and driveway/loading dock restrictions, 
signs will be posted within the affected areas. 

 Emergency vehicle access and pedestrian access to 
sidewalk and buildings will be maintained at all 
times. 

 
Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 
The DDC has assigned Tonia Walker, as the Community 
Construction Liaison (CCL) for this project.   
Please contact Tonia for any project related 
inquiries/concerns you may have:     
Phone: 347-782-3885 / Fax: 718-806-1045   
Email: Maspethccl@gmail.com  
Field Office: 57-12 Grand Avenue, 2nd Floor, Queens, NY 
11378 
 
Newsletter Distribution 
Construction Newsletters for this project are distributed 
regularly within the project area and to Community Board 
#2 Queens and Community Board #5 Queens 


